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Circular for KG I, Grade I & V 

 

Dear Parent, 

Subject: Shift Concerns 

Based on parental requests, the ongoing examinations and associated logistical 
challenges, the current learning system will continue till the conclusion of the 
examination period on January 23, 2025.  While we understand the challenges this may 
pose, we assure you that every effort is being made to ensure a seamless learning 
experience for all students. 
 
Additionally, we are actively engaging with the relevant authorities and have expressed all 
parental apprehensions and requesting continuing the existing system. We will let you 
know about the developments as soon as we get relevant feedback.  
 
Your understanding and support are greatly appreciated as we navigate this situation. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and trust. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 


